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11th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Annual Pupil Photographs  
 
A photographer from The Studio will visit the school on the morning of Thursday 21st Oct 2021 to take the 
annual pupil photographs.  He will wear a visor and social distancing will be observed at all times. 
 
Due to Coronavirus restrictions these will be of the individual child only, there will not be any sibling or family 
photographs taken at school. 
 
However, if you would like to have a photograph of siblings/older children or pre-school children together 
please contact The Studio to make a private appointment and tell them it is for New Road school photos.  
The cost of any photos that you order, from them, will be the same as if they had been taken at school.   
 
The Studio address and contact details are: 
 
6 Syers Lane, Whittlesey 
 
01733 204966 
peterboroughphotostudio.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr R Litten 

Executive Headteacher 
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